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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] A/C
1 message

Mary Ann Lynch <maryannlynch5788@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 10:01 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

It is shocking that the committee has refused to add A/C to the cost of the building. This is not only a comfort issue: it
is a safety issue. How secure will the schools be when the windows are opened in May-October? Safety requires a
completely climate controlled building.
Mary Ann Lynch
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